
From: registrar
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Subject: EB-2018-0270 FW: Letter of Comment
Date: Monday, December 10, 2018 2:56:12 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, December 10, 2018 8:31 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2018-12-10

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0270

-- Name --
Melissa Launchbury

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
To Whom it May Concern,
I write to express that I am against Ontario Hydro purchasing the Orillia Power Distribution.  The Ontario Energy
Board has seen fit to deny this purchase in the past and for good reason.  You have decided that it would not be in
the best interest of Orillia or the province to approve this sale.  And I believe in your decision and the reasons for it. 
Please uphold your previous decision to be against this application.
Thank you in advance,
Melissa Launchbury

-- Attachment --
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